DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN BIOQLOGY

15 January 1970

Dear Roslyn,

I was pleased to learn that you have managed
to establish most of your cultures successfully. It was
a pity that the blood typing was not more complete: apart
from a full Rh phenotyping the presence of A, in the ABO
system is also diagnostic of white admixture. However,
the absence of any large S+ and Rh- individuals is
encouraging. We have completed tests on seven systems
so far and again there is nothing to indicate that the
samples you collected were not from full-blood Aborigines.
There are still a few more tests to complete and I hope to
be able to let you have the results within the next week
or two.

I will look forward to having a more detailed
report on the chromosome results when your analysis is
more complete.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.L. KIRK.

Dr. R. Angell,
Department of Genetics,
Udversity of Melbourne,
PARKVILLE, N.2.

Vic.




